
best headsets for business calls
best headsets for business calls are essential tools for professionals
navigating the demands of remote work, meetings, and communication in today's
fast-paced business environment. Selecting the right headset can
significantly enhance audio clarity, reduce background noise, and improve
overall productivity. This article will explore the top headsets designed
specifically for business calls, evaluating their features, comfort, and
performance. We will also discuss key factors to consider when choosing a
headset, along with tips for maintaining your equipment to ensure longevity
and optimal function. By the end of this article, you will have a
comprehensive understanding of the best options available on the market.
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Key Features to Look For

When searching for the best headsets for business calls, it's crucial to
consider several key features that define their effectiveness. These features
can significantly impact your communication experience, making it easier to
connect with colleagues and clients without distractions.

Sound Quality

High-quality audio is paramount for any headset intended for business use.
Look for headsets that offer clear sound reproduction and rich audio quality.
Noise-canceling technology can also improve audio clarity by reducing ambient
noise, allowing you to focus on the conversation.



Comfort

Comfort is another critical factor, especially for professionals who spend
extended periods on calls. A headset that feels good to wear can reduce
fatigue and distractions. Consider headsets with adjustable headbands,
cushioned ear pads, and lightweight designs.

Microphone Quality

The microphone is an essential component of any headset. A good microphone
should capture your voice clearly while minimizing background noise. Look for
headsets with noise-canceling microphones or those that allow you to adjust
the microphone position for optimal voice capture.

Connectivity Options

Headsets come with various connectivity options, including wired and wireless
models. Wireless headsets provide freedom of movement, while wired options
can offer more reliable connections. Consider which option best suits your
work environment and preferences.

Battery Life (for Wireless Models)

If you opt for a wireless headset, battery life becomes a vital
consideration. Look for models that offer long battery life to avoid
interruptions during important calls. Many modern headsets also come with
quick-charge features for added convenience.

Top Headsets for Business Calls

Below is a detailed overview of some of the best headsets for business calls
currently available, showcasing their unique features and advantages.

1. Jabra Evolve2 85

The Jabra Evolve2 85 is renowned for its exceptional sound quality and
comfort. It features active noise cancellation and offers up to 37 hours of
battery life on a single charge. The comfortable ear cushions and adjustable



headband make it ideal for long work sessions.

2. Logitech Zone Wireless

The Logitech Zone Wireless headset is designed for professionals who
frequently attend video conferences. It provides high-quality audio and
features a noise-canceling microphone. The wireless range is impressive,
allowing you to move freely during calls.

3. Plantronics Voyager Focus UC

The Plantronics Voyager Focus UC is an excellent choice for those who require
flexibility. With a comfortable design and intelligent call management
features, this headset automatically answers calls when you put it on. It
also offers superb audio quality and noise-canceling capabilities.

4. Sennheiser MB 660 UC

The Sennheiser MB 660 UC combines style with functionality. It features
adaptive noise cancellation, ensuring you can focus on your calls without
distractions. The long-lasting battery and comfortable fit make it perfect
for all-day use.

5. Microsoft Surface Headphones 2

The Microsoft Surface Headphones 2 provide an excellent balance between
performance and comfort. With adjustable noise cancellation levels and
intuitive controls, this headset is ideal for professionals who need a
versatile solution for calls and music.

How to Maintain Your Headset


